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DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE 

Description of proposal:  DNR proposes to install a gravel parking lot, the ‘North Slope Parking Lot’ off of 
Highway 8 and the A-Line road in Capitol State Forest, adjacent to the North Slope Trailhead. The parking lot 
will be approximately 22,000 square feet and will replace the existing five-vehicle parking area with 
approximately twenty-two parking spaces. 

Proponent:  Department of Natural Resources 

Location of proposal, including street address, if any:  Capitol State Forest, A-Line Road.  Near HWY 8 and 
Cooper Rd, McCleary, Section 16, Township 18 North, Range 04 West, W.M., Grays Harbor County

Lead agency:  Department of Natural Resources 

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that it does not have a probable significant adverse impact on 
the environment.  An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 43.21c.030(2)(c). This 
decision was made after review of a completed environmental checklist and other information on file with the 
lead agency.  This information is available to the public on request. 

[] There is no comment period for this DNS 

[X] This DNS is issued under 197-11-340(2); the lead agency will not act on this proposal for 14 days
from _____________.  Comments must be submitted by __________.

Responsible official:  Don Melton 

Position/Title:  South Puget Sound Region Manger Phone: (360) 825-1631 

Address:  950 Farman Avenue North, Enumclaw, WA 98022 

Date:  ____________________ Signature:  ____________________________________ 

There is no DNR administrative SEPA appeal. 
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